office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Thursday, March 7, 2024 8:04 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:Charter & Bylaws 'Redline' Version





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Proposed Charter & Bylaws Changes - Redline Version

After requests from the Membership, we are happy to be able to provide you with a link to a pdf document showing proposed changes to the MGCA Charter and Bylaws with proposed deletions (in red) and insertions (in green).

While Members may comment at any time, we ask that any questions/comments be sent to the Board by Friday, March 15, in advance of the regular monthly meeting to allow the Board time to consider and provide the best answers in return.

We appreciate your help in making this as smooth a process as possible.

Pat Wilmsen, President

Ted Martin, Chair, Policy & Procedure

Link to 3/6/24 Redline Charter & Bylaws

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association Unsubscribe here